
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING WITH CITY AND SPECTRUM REACH REPRESENTATIVES  
REGARDING DISTRICT COMMUNICATIONS 

SCHOOL DISTRICT OF NEW LONDON 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 
 

Public notice is hereby given that some members of the School District of New 
London Board of Education Connections Committee will be meeting with 
representatives of the City of New London and Spectrum Reach Advertisement 
to discuss potential communication strategies. The meeting will be held at the 
District Administration Building, 901 West Washington Street, New London, 
Wisconsin 54961, on Wednesday, June 16, 2021, at 2:00 p.m. The Board of 
Education will not conduct any governmental business at this meeting. 

 
 


